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February 23, 2024 

Tasha Kama, Chair 
Housing and Land Use Committee 
Maui County Council  
200 S. High Street 
Wailuku, Maui, Hawaii 96793 

Re:  Update on the Homeowner Assistance Fund Program Under the 
American Rescue Plan Act (HLU-3(12)) 

Dear Chair Kama: 

The Department of the Corporation Counsel is in receipt of your letter 
dated February 12, 2024 regarding the Homeowner Assistance Fund Program 
Under the American Rescue Plan Act  (HLU-3(12)).  At this time, we are actively 
working on the draft of the contract agreement for the above named program.  
We understand time is of essence and are working to expedite the matter.  We 
apologize for the delay in finalizing the contract to disburse the funds, but will 
keep you abreast of our progress.   

Thank you for your understanding.  Please contact our office if you 
should have any questions.   

Sincerely, 

Yukari Murakami 
Deputy Corporation Counsel 



1

HLU Committee

From: Yukari Murakami <Yukari.Murakami@co.maui.hi.us>

Sent: Friday, February 23, 2024 10:01 AM

To: HLU Committee

Cc: Kristina Toshikiyo; Melody Andrion

Subject: HLU-3(12) Homeowner's Assistance Fund Program (2023-0141)

Attachments: CC response HLU letter 2-12-24 FINAL.pdf

Please see attached letter in response to your letter dated February 12, 2024. 

Thank you, 

Yukari Murakami

Deputy Corporation Counsel 

County of Maui

Tel. No. (808) 270-7589

Fax. No. (808) 270-7152

yukari.murakami@co.maui.hi.us

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This e-mail message, including any attachments, is for the sole use of the intended recipient(s) and 
may contain confidential and/or privileged information. Any review, use, disclosure, or distribution by unintended recipients is 
prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply e-mail and destroy all copies of the original 
message.

You don't often get email from yukari.murakami@co.maui.hi.us. Learn why this is important


